
National Activities Officer – NEC Aug 2019 report 

Since the meeting in May things have been a little up and down for me personally with my 
management company changing. This has meant due to this uncertainty I have not been able to put 
as much work into the NAO role as I would have liked. This has now recently settled down and I’m 
looking to focus my efforts a lot more between now and November. 

I am looking forward to supporting WASH but due to finances have had to book a caravan off site 
and then pay for the access charge. I have been able to finally get access to everything I need 
regarding the Spring Holiday accounts and these have now been finalised, which I will go into more 
fully on later in the meeting. 

I would request that if possible, the areas activities officers, yes that does include me for NTAC area 
could let me know of upcoming events so that these can be advertised to the wider plus 
organisation. I am looking to publish something along the lines of a National activities’ diary on Mark 
Hewson’s website which has events such as WASH, NAGM and Hoburne listed for ease of access to 
everyone. 

Activities are the things which keep people coming back to Plus, so it would be good to see some 
more being widely advertised over the next few months 

Ben Allen 

22 August 2019 


